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Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of
'1066' Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at
8-10pm on Tuesday, 1st March, 1994.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)
Esther Carpenter
Denis Coleman
Barbara Powell
Sid Powell
Colin Sinden
Ernie Spray
Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

This meeting had been vostponed from the date set in the
previous minutes.

Apologies for absence were received from Ron Powell,
Minutes: The Minutes of the last Meeting had been
circulated and were taken as read and adopted.

Matters Arising: As instructed at the previous meeting the
Chairman has confirmed the booking 2t the Ash Tree Inn for
11th December 1994.

Dinner/Dance 1994 : 66 people hsd sst down. This number
being better than antlcloated in the early stages.

The meal was excellent once agsin and according to reports
received so far the evening was enjoyed by all. The Chairman
has already received some advance bookings for next year.

Geoff Jones has ‘written a very nice letter thanking us for
2 marvellous evening and congratulating all concerned.

Joyce Marvell has thanked us all through the Chairman for
her silver salver which came as a complete surprise to her
and was greatly aporeciated. The Chairmen in turn thanked
her for her efforts in selling raffle tickets.

, Esther Cerpenter presented a balance sheet for the
function which showed a loss of £23. 99p and this was approved
by the Committee.

£ vote of thanks to Esther and Tim Carpenter and Arthur
Coleman wsas proposed by Ernie Spray and endorsed by all
present.

Dinner/Dance 1995: The Chairman provisionally booked the
Yelton Hotel for the last Saturday in January 1995 and this
has since been confirmed by Esther Carpenter.

The Wild Oats and Tina have also been provisionslly
booked.

Pete Bratt or Mike Rabbetts were suggested as guest
speaker.

Financial: Donations totalling £16 were received at the
dinner and two badges were sold at £1.50p each, one tc new
assoclate member David Heighway and one to Ken Griffiths who
hsd mislaid his original.




To save visiting the Bank this £19 and £5 loaned by )
the Chairman were used to cover the Dinner loss. The -
Chairman is to recover the loan from petty cash as and
when it becomes available.

The Bank balance remains at £463.01p with a few
coppers and stamps in petty cash.

The Bank and Receiot Books were checked and avproved.

Any other business: None.

Next Committee Meeting: The next Committee Meeting
was arrenged for Tuesday, 10th May,1994, to be held at
16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-00pm.

There being no further business to discuss the
Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of
thanks was expressed to the Chairman gnd Secretary.

The Meeting was closed at 9-08pm.

Signed: ..Céﬁf&{%ﬁﬁuéﬂ.tﬁQL?l&...

Chairman of the Committee



